

NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2017

www.titan.org.uk

0121 212 4567



BOOK YOUR PLACE



Secondary Head Teachers Meeting Tuesday 17th January

Head Teachers from across the Titan and North West network met to discuss the Sustaining Inclusion agenda and how best to collaborate across a number of key projects and activities.

Further meetings have been scheduled with the next meeting taking place on Wednesday 8th March 2017.

READ MORE



BOOK YOUR PLACE

Aston & Nechells Consortium – Primary Head Teachers Meeting

A key benefit of Titan membership for Primary Schools is the Head Teacher meetings that take place twice per term. They provide a useful space for networking, sharing ideas and best practice.

Rubina Darr, Chair of the Consortium, states, "Meeting regularly with a group of supportive, creative, like-minded colleagues is of real value to me, my staff, the school and of course the children."



READ MORE

My Choice, My Future Programme Girls into Construction with Willmott Dixon 19th-22nd December 2016

Just before Christmas, ten Year 10 girls from Aston University Engineering Academy had the opportunity to gain some unique work experience with construction company Willmott Dixon and to gain an understanding of the wide variety of jobs available in construction.

One of the students said of the experience, "It was really interesting, eye-opening in fact. It helped me to think about working in construction and the Willmott Dixon team have inspired me to do an apprenticeship. It was also great to see the new College for High Speed Rail – it looks amazing!"



READ MORE







EXCLUSIVE OFFERS & OPPORTUNITIES FOR TITAN MEMBERS



Register for Aston Olympians 2017 FREE to Take Part



AUEA Primary STEM Events



How Language Works
Programme



Teacher Training - Assessment
Only Route 10% Discount

NEWMAN UNIVERSITY LEADERSHIP SEMINAR

A school leadership seminar delivered by Professor Liz Todd, focusing on what more needs to be done to support disadvantaged pupils. The seminar will question whether it is possible to close the attainment gap and discuss alternative ways to think about a fair and equitable education. **READ MORE**

BOOK YOUR PLACE HERE



14-19 UPDATE

The Autumn term saw secondary schools from across the network taking part in the Ultimate Employee Programme and the Higher Education programme: The Inside Story.

Schools taking part include:
Aston Manor Academy
King Edward VI School
Willenhall E-ACT Academy
Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy
Hamstead Hall Academy

If you would like your school to take part in either of these programmes, please contact Ranjit Garcha at ranjit.garcha@titan.org.uk

READ MORE

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY IN FEBRUARY

03

THE BIG HS2 DEBATE - EDUCATION TO EMPLOYMENT

FEB

An exclusive Titan event for leaders and SLT to debate the opportunities that the HS2 project will provide for our young people. 8am-11.30am at Aston University Engineering Academy.

Book your place now.

08

CELEBRATING NEW PARTNERSHIPS WITH THE CBSO

FEB

An exclusive Titan event for Leaders and SLT hosted by the CBSO at Symphony Hall, Birmingham.

Drinks and canapes served at 6.30pm, welcome speeches at 7pm and performance at 7.30pm. Includes complimentary tickets to the extraordinary 'The Planets' by Holst.

Book your place now.

80

14-19 RAISING ASPIRATIONS EVENT - THE ULTIMATE EMPLOYEE WITH KPMG

FEB

George Dixon Academy

15

SHARING PANEL

FEB

8.15am-10.15am St George's Community Hub

16

14-19 PATHWAYS AND PROGRESSION MEETING

FEB

09.30am-11.30am St George's Community Hub

VISIT CALENDAR



MEET TEAM TITAN SHAZIA HUSSAIN

As Finance Officer Shazia manages the finance function, providing financial support and guidance across all of Titan's projects. She is also responsible for the payroll service provided by Titan.

To contact Shazia please call the Titan office on 0121 212 4567 or email shazia.hussain@titan.org.uk

KEY LINKS

Birmingham City School Noticeboard Association of School and College Leaders **TES School News**

TES Further Education News

Times Higher Education

The Guardian Education News

The Guardian Further Education News

The Guardian Higher Education News

Schools Improvement Net

BBC Education News

Department for Education

Parliament UK

GOV.UK

Titan Teacher Training

FUNDING AVAILABLE FOR TEACHER TRAINEES IN YOUR SCHOOL

We are a provider of school centred Initial Teacher
Training and are looking for new schools to help train
the next generation of great teachers!
We can offer either 1 or 2 funded half year placements
with high calibre trainees in both secondary and
primary routes.

For more information and to get involved please call Sean Bates on 0121 212 4567



JOIN THE TITAN PARTNERSHIP
NOW

APPLY FOR TEACHER TRAINING 2017/18

www.titan.org.uk



© 2016 Titan Partnership Ltd All rights reserved.